
Attachment I - Items that Remain in Progress with Valley Water 

1) Proposed retaining curb along South Blaney to East Estates Drive recommended 
to be built along the property line.

2) Valley Water prefers drainage to be sloped away from the creek.
3) A portion of the existing chain link fence along Cupertino Civic Center to 

Rodrigues Avenue resides within a Valley Water easement.
4) Trailhead features should not impede maintenance vehicle access.
5) Proposed water pollution control measures.
6) Location and structural aspects of the bridge.
7) Bridge replacement and removal plan.
8) Land swap locations to be determined based on the City’s calculation of 

impacted Valley Water right-of-way area.
9) Proposed improvements if the unpaved trail is implemented.
10)  Fencing treatments along the De Palma Lane and Lozano Lane properties.
11)  Details of the proposed/relocation of maintenance ramp.
12)  Joint use agreement.
13)  Potential improvements within Valley Water land at De Palma/Lozano to address 

impacts to adjacent property owners concerns regarding privacy and security.


